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This report updates the status of two projects: 
 
 
Police Study – Community Meetings 
 
Matrix presented their analysis and findings on police services at two community 
meetings which were held on Thursday, February 28th and Saturday, March 2nd.  
Attendees had the opportunity to ask questions at the conclusion of the 
presentations. Videos of both meetings can be viewed on the District website. Two 
previous community meetings had been held in addition to presentations at Board 
Meetings. A survey was also utilized to help determine service delivery expectations 
about police services. 

 
The current plan is to have Matrix present the next steps in this process at the 
Thursday, April 25 Board Meeting. Matrix will discuss alternatives and answer 
questions related to the report. They will review the data and discuss possible paths 
forward for the Police Department. The Board of Directors will review options on 
how to proceed. This would include recommendations on current operations and 
whether to distribute a Request for Proposal related to hybrid and contracting 
options. 
 
 
 
California Law Enforcement Telecommunications System 
 
This is the computer system that connects public safety organizations to various data 
bases. An investigator has been reviewing alleged improper access to this 
information. This review is now 75% complete and additional documents have been 
requested from the County. The finalization of the review will depend on how soon 
these documents are received. 
 
 
 
 
 

Best regards, 

Tony Constantouros 


